
 

 

                                                                       Weekly Newsletter No 05 26.05.2022 
 

 
Hello everyone, 
 
The children have worked so hard this term, we hope you all enjoy your well-deserved break and we look forward 
to seeing you all fresh-faced and ready for Monday 6th June!  
 
Beacon Class 
This week Beacon Class enjoyed their RSHE lesson on “It’s good to be different.” In this lesson the children 
learned about accepting difference in people. The children created pictures to show that different colours and 
textures can all work together to look beautiful. 

                                                           
 
 
Jubilee Celebrations 
Today our children celebrated the Queen’s Jubilee. Our children enjoyed a picnic on the field, eating lots of party 
food and cakes kindly donated by parents. As you can see a lovely time was had by all! 
 

       
 
Crossing Patrol 
Today we will be saying goodbye to Betty. Betty has been our school crossing patrol person for the past 3 years, 
making sure our children cross the road safely. We would like to wish her all the best for the future.  
As of Monday 6th June, Laura Barnwell has kindly agreed to be our new school crossing patrol person. She has 
kindly been helping out for the past few months and she has been brilliant at it! 
 
 
We hope you all have a great half term and enjoy your jubilee weekend!   
 
 
 



 


